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March 29, 2013

The Honorable John D. Rockefeller IV
Chairman, Committee on Commerce,
Science and Transportation

United States Senate

254 Russell Senate Office Building
Washington, DC 20510-6125

RE: Request to Carnival Corporation dated March 14, 2013
Dear Chairman Rockefeller:

Thank you for your letter dated March 14, 2013, regarding the Carnival Triumph incident.
As you may recall, we met in your offices less than one year ago to discuss the cruise
industry. You asked me about our safety and environmental policies, as well as about the
taxation of our industry. We had a lengthy and frank discussion of these issues and | left
with the impression that you were satisfied with my responses.

I note that your letter seems to cover much of the same ground we discussed at our
meeting. Nonetheless, | have asked Captain James Hunn, Senior Vice President Corporate
Maritime Policy at Carnival Corporation, to respond to the questions presented in your
letter and to provide you with any new information available since our meeting.

I'assure you, as | did during our discussions, that we remain committed to the safety and
comfort of our guests and we are proud of our ability to provide millions of people with
safe, fun and memorable vacation experiences.

Sincerely,

ry

Micky Arison
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